
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

Thursday 26th September 2024 
 

After School GLOW Group 

Dear parents/carers 

Jordan Lambert, our Christian Schools worker, will be running an after school GLOW group every Monday 
afternoon.  This will be a fun club using games and activities to bring stories from the bible to life. 

The GLOW sessions will start Monday 7th October 2024 from 3:45pm to 4:30pm. 

If you would like your child to take part in this after school club, please click on the below link to book a 
place.  

https://forms.office.com/e/zs2TaAr5Ma  

Please note that there are only 16 places available and it will be on a first come, first served basis. 

Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
 

Mrs V Twynham 
Lead for French & Religious Education 
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